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Sep. 1, 2020 

Dear Residents, 

Welcome to September!  With a new month, we are also seeing some more loosening of 

restrictions in our county.  Limited indoor dining is now allowed in restaurants.  Churches may 

now hold small indoor church services in addition to larger outdoor services.  While we are all 

weary of the restrictions on our daily lives and normal routines, these are small steps towards 

getting back to normal – or at least a more comfortable “new normal”.  

At Living Care, we are also taking small steps.  We are working hard to add back some of the 

amenities and activities that we know you miss.  In order to do this, we have to use due 

diligence to ensure that we stay in compliance with local Health Authority guidelines.  Masking, 

social distancing and sanitation are key factors for activities provided by staff for you.  If at any 

time we feel that we can’t control these protocols for an activity, that activity will 

unfortunately not be able to continue. Thank you for cooperating so we can continue to add 

new activities and amenities.  

Some good news coming up: 

• Manicures and Pedicures are returning to the salon starting Tue. Sep. 8th.   

• Fitness classes will be starting again soon.  In order to have only 5 residents per class, we 

needed to hire additional instructors to assist with teaching.  Several new instructors have 

been identified and Jennifer is working hard to finalize the fitness class schedule taking into 

account all of the various instructor’s availability.  

• The week of Sept. 21st, we are going to start hosting sit-down dinners in the Meyer 

Auditorium (Monday through Friday).  These will be RSVP required as we will have limited 

seating capacity.  We hope that by Nov. 1st (if not sooner), we’ll be able to move this dining 

back into each building’s dining room.  Watch for more information to come out about this 

in the coming weeks.   

Thank you all for your words of encouragement both to staff and to each other as we continue 

to see great success in keeping our campus safe.   

Sincerely,  

Eva Lounsbury 

Resident Services Director 


